
The South Australian First Nations Voice Election will be 
held on Saturday, 16 March, 2024. 

There will be polling booths across the state for eligible 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander voters.

Unable to vote on polling day? You can still cast your vote:

Early Voting Centres:  Statewide 6 March – 15 March

Postal Voting: Applications available from 29 January 
at savoiceelection.sa.gov.au

Mobile Polling: Conducted in regional and remote 
locations across SA between 4 March – 15 March

For more information on how, when  
and where to to vote, scan the QR code, 
visit savoiceelection.sa.gov.au or call 
1300 655 232.

S A  F I R S T  N AT I O N S  VO I C E  E L E C T I O N  –  1 6  M A R C H  2 02 4

Your voting options 
explained.
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The SA  

Voice Election  

is different from the  

Federal Voice Referendum 


